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Outpatient Prior Authorization (PA) 
Supplemental Form
Nebraska Total Care has created a Prior Authorization 
Supplemental page to be utilized when an authorization 
request involves more than four procedure codes. You will 
find general information about this form below, and the form 
has been attached for your review.

What is a PA Supplemental Page? This optional page 
is meant to be used in conjunction with the plan’s Prior 
Authorization Request form when a request exceeds more 
than four (4) Procedure Codes. This page should never be 
submitted alone.

When to use the Supplemental Page? When requesting 
more than four (4) Procedure Codes.

Are you required to include the PA Supplemental Page 
when submitting all requests? No, it is an optional page. If 
your request doesn’t exceed four (4) procedure codes, this 
page is not necessary or required.

Where can I find a PA Supplemental Page? The 
supplemental form is located on the plan site under Provider 
Resources.
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6 Degrees Health Outlier Claim Reviews
Nebraska Total Care is pleased to share that we will be 
transitioning from Optum to 6 Degrees Health for our outlier 
claim reviews (inpatient itemized bills).

These reviews will transition to 6 Degrees Health on July 
21, 2025. Our intent is to support a seamless transition for 
providers and reflects our committed efforts to make it easier 
to do business with Nebraska Total Care.

6 Degrees Health  offers providers the ability to submit 
records via mail, fax or electronically (by secure email). You 
will begin seeing record request correspondence from 6 
Degrees Heath as of the July 21, 2025 implementation date.

If you have questions, please contact Provider Relations.
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